Charlie Crist

| Florida Department Of Governor

Environmental Protection Jeff Kottkamp
Bob Martinez Center Lt Governor

2600 Blair Stone Road o ’

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400 Mimi A. Drew

Secretary

‘November 18, 2010

Ms. Halain Suarez, Manager
RGC Express, LLC

1739 Southwest 8th Street
Miami, Florida 33135

Re: Facility No: 0250746-004
Dear Ms. Suarez:

The Department has received the Air General Permit Registration Form for thé Perchlorocthylene Dry-
Cleaner facility that you submitted on October 14, 2010.

Pursuant to Florida Statutes section 403.814, authority to operate under general permits commences thirty
(30) days after receipt of the registration form unless you have been notified by this office that your facility has
not shown entitlement to operate pursuant to the rule provisions.

For your information, authority to operate pursuant to Rule 62-213.300 expires after five (5) years.
Therefore, a new registration form must be received no later than five (5) years after the date your notice was
received as indicated above. If your general permit rule conditions require testing, such testing must be
completed within the time frame specified in the rule.

If you have or expect any administrative changes in your mailing address, location address, responsible
official, or telephone number, please notify the Department at the following address:

Air General Permits Office

Bureau of Air Monitoring and Mobile Sources MS 5510
Department of Environmental Protection

2600 Blair Stone Road

Tallahassee, FL. 32399-2400

If there are any changes in the facility status, including change of operation parameters or equipment, or if

you have any questions regarding the Air General Permit Program, please contact the district or local air
program compliance inspector in your area.

Sincerely,

Sandra F. Veazey, Chie
Bureau of Air Monitoring
and Mobile Sources
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